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MEETING OF THE ASSOCIATION

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2012, 5:00 PM
HATFIELD AMERICAN LEGION

1 PROSPECT STREET, HATFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS 01060

Lt. Col. Martin Spellacy of the Massachusetts National Guard will have a slide
presentation and will discuss the role of the National Guard in providing aid and
assistance to cities and towns in response to a disaster or catastrophic event.

Robert Barry, Massachusetts Emergency Management Association Local
Coordinator, and Patrick Carnevale, Massachusetts Emergency Management
Association Region 3 & 4 Manager, will be attending the meeting and will address
questions from meeting participants.

Select Boards, Administrators, Fire Chiefs, Police Chiefs, Emergency Mangers, and
Councils of Governments in Hampshire and Franklin Counties are encouraged to
attend to discuss regional responses to local disasters.

RSVP BY NOVEMBER30, 2012
Hot and cold appetizers will be served

Cost is $15 per person (includes tax and gratuity)

Name:

Municipality:

Address:

Telephone: Email:

I CAN attend Number of Guests I CANNOT attend

RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE IN ADVANCE AND INCLUDE PAYMENT. Checks should be
made payable to the Hampshire County Selectmen’s Association and mailed to
Lydia King, Hampshire Council of Governments, 99 Main Street, Northampton, MA
01060. Please note December, 2012, Meeting on payment. Reservations must be
honored or your community may be charged. Please contact Lydia King,
lking@hampshirecog.org, 413-584-1300 ext. 120, with questions.

This is an open meeting invitation; any interested elected and appointed officials and
support staff are welcome to attend. Thank you.


